
 

 1 

CITY OF SCAPPOOSE 
33568 E. COLUMBIA AVE. 

SCAPPOOSE, OR 97056 
503-543-71467146 

CI.SCAPPOOSE.OR.US 

  

ATTN:                                                                  
Utility Billing Customers:             
You can update your con-

tact information and start/
stop your service online!  

https://
www.ci.scappoose.or.u
s/cityhall/page/utility-

information 

 

    February 2022 Newsletter 

 

Small  

Town,  

Big  

Community                                    

The Watts House will be hosting a wine and chocolate pairing 
and  tasting event, February 12th! They will be featuring  Chocolatiers 
Missionary chocolates and Seely mints. For more information please 
visit https://www.scappoosehistoricalsociety.org or the Scappoose 
Historical Society  Facebook page.  

To report a 
streetlight 

issue please 
contact  

City            
Recorder       

Susan 
Reeves at 
City Hall,    

503- 
543-7146, 
ext. 224              

Thank you! 
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                                       City Meetings Calendar   
• City Council meeting - February 7 & 22 @ 7:00 pm 
• Parks & Recreation Committee meeting - February 17 @ 6:00 pm 
• Economic Development Committee - February 24 @ 12:00 pm 
• Planning Commission - February  24 @ 7:00 pm 

 
Comments for all meetings may be emailed ahead of time to sreeves@cityofscappoose.org. You can 
attend meetings by calling in or joining online. Additionally you can watch recordings of Council & Plan-
ning Commission meetings online. Visit our website for meeting details. 

  
Meetings are held in the Scappoose City Council Chambers at 33568 East Columbia Avenue  
Meetings are also available virtually via Microsoft Teams; meeting information is available  

on the City Website. 
Call City Hall at 503-543-7146 for more info and to confirm meetings 

 

A big thank you to the Columbia River      

People’s Utility District for installing the new 

winter season banners along Highway  30!  

 

THANK YOU! 

mailto:sreeves@cityofscappoose.org?subject=Public%20Comment
https://www.ci.scappoose.or.us/meetings?date_filter%5Bvalue%5D%5Bmonth%5D=4&date_filter%5Bvalue%5D%5Bday%5D=5&date_filter%5Bvalue%5D%5Byear%5D=2021&date_filter_1%5Bvalue%5D%5Bmonth%5D=11&date_filter_1%5Bvalue%5D%5Bday%5D=4&date_filter_1%5Bvalue%5D%5Byear%255

